
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 Date: 21.02.2025 

To,    
The Manager 
Listing Operations, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
ISIN: INE820M01018 
SCRIP CODE: 506122  
 
Subject: Important Notice Regarding Unauthorized Use of Volkai Name and Logo 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
We would like to bring to your attention a critical matter concerning the unauthorized use of our 
name and logo by a decentralized token claiming affiliation with Volkai. It has come to our notice 
that this token is being listed and traded on various exchanges, including the one found at this 
link: https://x.com/volkai_sol?s=11. 
 
We want to make it clear that Volkai has no association with this token or the exchange in 
question. The management of Volkai firmly states that we do not endorse or support any activities 
related to this token. We take this matter very seriously and urge our community to exercise 
caution. 
 
Further, A grievance has been reported successfully on the Cybercrime portal (cybercrime.gov.in) 
with Acknowledgement No :20802250013348. 
 
Please be advised that Volkai will take legal action against any parties involved in the 
unauthorized use of our name and branding. We are committed to protecting our brand and the 
integrity of our operations. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support. For any inquiries or concerns, please contact us 
directly through our official channels. 
 
Thanking You  
Yours Faithfully  
 
 
For Kairosoft AI Solutions Limited 
 
 
 
Sagar Khaurana 

Managing Director 

DIN: 07691118 
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